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Pentecost 

 

“The Spirit’s Tether” 
 

Acts 2:1-21                                                              
Colossians 3:12-14                                                  

Reminders: 
 

Combined Service for Pentecost—June 8th 
On June 8th, we will gather as one church family 
to celebrate Pentecost, the birthday of the church. 
We will worship at 10:00 in the sanctuary.  There 
will be no other services that morning.  There will 
also be no JAM children’s activities that day.  
We’d love to have the children join us for worship 
in the sanctuary.  Sunday school will be at the 
discretion of the teacher and class.  
 
Step Right Up to VBS 
JAM Children’s Ministry is gearing 
up for another fun-filled week of 
Vacation Bible School.  This year’s 
VBS is a carnival theme. VBS will 
be June 9th-12th from 6:00-8:30 pm 
and will conclude on June 13th with 
a family fun night from 6:00-7:30. Registration is 
now open. You can use the QR code or call the 
church office. 
 
 

Volunteers In Mission Week June 16—20 
VIM week is scheduled for June 16-20, 2025.   
NOTE: Volunteers should meet in the 
pavilion at 7:30 am on June 16th.  Talk to 
Brian or Angie Kustanbauter if you need 
to make alternate arrangements.  
 
Summer Praise Band Help Needed  
The faithful members of the contemporary 
praise band will each be taking several much-
deserved weekends away during the summer 
months, leaving spaces for others to jump in 
and help. If you have the gifts of singing and/or 
playing drums, piano or guitar, they would love 
to have you join to fill those empty spots. 
Rehearsals are on Wednesday evenings at 5:30 
in the Living Water Café. If you wish to lend a 
hand this summer, please talk with the 
members of the band and they will let you 
know what weeks you can help  
 

2025 Summer Camp 
Registration is now open for the summer 2025 
camping season with the Susquehanna 
Conference Camp and Retreat Ministry. First 
UMC does have some camping scholarship funds 
available. Speak with Pastor Rick for more 
information. See all of the camps available on the 
camping website.  

Congratulations Class of 2025 
Last Sunday, we celebrated the 
graduates from the Class of 2025.  
Congratulations to our 2025 graduates:  

Lillian Chronister will graduate from 

Muncy High School and will attend 

Bloomsburg University in the fall.  

Sara Gehrum will graduate from 
Warrior Run High School and will 
attend Lebanon Valley College in 
the fall. Sara was the recipient of 

this year’s FUMC Scholarship. 

https://suscrm.org/

